September 29, 2023

To: Board of Finance
From: Ben Barnes, Director of Administration
Re: Agenda item: FY 2022 Audit

The FY 2022 Audit Report (ACFR) is substantially complete, with final document preparation underway. |
request that you place this item on the agenda for the October 11 regular meeting. We will be able to

provide you with the final draft audit at least one week in advance of that meeting.

Thank you for your attention to this.



